
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/19/2014 10:33:28 AM
Subject: RE: Setzler Letter

Just my thoughts. Let's discuss.
KV

In response to your letter concerning background and credit checks for Mr. Freddie Black and Mr. John 
Carrigg, who were previously were appointed by the Lexington County Legislative Delegation pursuant 
to Act 312 of 2008.

Pursuant to Act 196 of 2014 all powers of the previous board were recently devolved onto the Board of 
Voter Registration and Elections for Lexington County. These members are now appointed by the 
Governor upon the recommendation of the local legislative delegation.

Per the long-standing practice of this office, we sent letters to your office for the individuals' whose 
background or credit checks presented any kind of abnormality as a courtesy to the Delegation. As stated 
in that letter, we ask that as Chairman of the Lexington County Legislative Delegation, you review the 
information and further advise our office how to proceed.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any other questions or concerns.

From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 5:07 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Setzler Letter

Let me know what you think.

Thanks,

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
803.734.5086 (office) 
803.201.3423 (cell)

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov

